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EMPLOYEE OWNED
May 11, 2022

*ACTION REQUIRED*

BDC Preliminary Serviceable Location Fabric
Available

As a follow up to the VPS April 20, 2022 Memo, the FCC has the initial production version of the Serviceable
Location Fabric available and each FCC Form 477 Certifying Officer (as identified on the June 30, 2021 477 filing)
should have received an email from nbfsupport@costquest.com or support@costquest.zendesk.com with
instructions on how to register to receive the Fabric. CostQuest was to complete the email notification process by
April 21, 2022, so if you are a certifying officer and have not received an email, please email
NBFsupport@costquest.com to request an invitation. You may also want to check your SPAM email filter.

Service Providers that do not register to receive the initial production version of the Fabric will not have their
data included in the final Fabric production, so it is imperative that you register as quickly as possible.

Additional Information

Vantage Point anticipates that many service providers will need assistance completing the BDC filing due to this
being a new process and the impact the reported data will have on upcoming funding programs. To manage
capacity and ensure VPS staff availability, we request that you contact one of the following BDC Team members
as soon as possible to begin discussions if you would like assistance:

Courtney Spears at (830) 895-7221, Courtney.Spears@vantagepnt.com

Troy Eilts at (605) 995-1830, Troy.Eilts@vantagepnt.com

2211 N Minnesota Street Mitchell SD 57301
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